440.526.1851
107 Karl Street

March 4, 2016

Mark Scalabrino, Chief, Ohio Application Evaluation Section
US Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District
Email: Mark. W .Scalabrino(@usace.army.mil

Linda Sternheimer, Development Manager
Cleveland-Cuyahoga County Port Authority
Email: Linda.Sternheimer@portofcleveland.com

Dear Mr. Scalabrino and Ms. Sternheimer;

This letter is to confirm our interest in incorporating the two remaining Hulett Ore
Unloaders and the William G. Mather Museum in the plan to bring a new and exciting
museum to the North Coast of Ohio.

The Ohio Museum of Transportation and Industry is a concept unique to North America
— an exciting, interactive and educational look at all forms of transportation with a focus
on the key role that Ohio has played and continues to play in our future. The exhibits,
activities within the complex itself and daily operations of the attractions will offer a
unique and memorable experience for all attendees and ensure repeat visits and continued
growth. The Ohio Museum of Transportation and Industry will become a destination
location that attracts visitors throughout North America and the rest of the world.

The Hulett Ore Unloaders and the William G. Mather are both important historical
components of Ohio’s industrial heritage and we hope to incorporate them into a campus
located near the North Coast Harbor. In order to determine the costs associated with
rebuilding and restoration of the Huletts, we request access to inspect the parts which are
on the Port Authority property.

We would very much like to work hand in hand with the Port Authority to bring this
concept of a new and exciting adventure to the North Coast. Please contact us with
information on how to proceed.
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John Shépha

Director
Ohio Museum of Transportation and Industry

Berea, OH 44017
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